United States Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

February 12, 2007

Christophe Samyn
Director of Security
Hilton Brussels

Boulevard De Waterloo 38
1000 Brussels, Belgium

Dear Mr. Samyn:

The US Department of State, Secretary of State’s Protective Detail, would like to thank
you and your staff for your outstanding support and service during the Secretary’s visit to
Brussels. The Secretary’s visit was a success and your assistance greatly contributed to

the outcome. We thank you for a job well done and we look forward to working with you
in the future.




